September 29th, 2003

Philip Brazeau,

Information and Communications Technology Authority,
3" Floor, Alissta Towers

North Sound Way

P.O. Box 2502GT,

Grand Cayman.

Dear Philip,

We at WestStar TV Ltd feel it is in the best interest of all Telephony Licence holders on
the Cayman Islands to share phone numbers across the board. Number Portability is
practiced in many areas of the world and is working very well. Although this does create

some additional cost, by spreading it across all Licence holders we can decrease it for
individual companies.

Best regards,



